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does n>t believe that there is an effective surveillance test that could be
appliedl to fuses to verify the reliability of the fuse to protect primary
containment penetrations. Furthermore, surveillance testing of fuses poses an
additional administrative burden on plant operations without providing any
added assurance of safe plant operation.

In surmary CEI has concluded that no justification exists for implementing a
requirement for surveillance of fuses and therefore, requests that this
requirement be deleted from the Perry Technical Specifications.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Very truly yours,
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Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group
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cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano (2)
J. Grobe
S. Brown



